
Notice to Members re 
NLESD Memo to Teachers re Teacher Recruitment 2020-21

May 14, 2020

For the information of members who may not yet have seen this, the following memo to teachers regarding 
recruitment for the 2020-21 school year was recently circulated by the NLESD.
Any members who have questions regarding school district hiring processes should contact an NLTA 
Administrative Officer in Programs and Services via email at mail@nlta.nl.ca.

NLESD Memo to Teachers re Teacher Recruitment 2020-21

https://files.constantcontact.com/30b1bab4501/261296a8-43ef-474b-b338-8a44c4e3e3c3.pdf



